 December Meeting
Thursday, December 1, 2016
The meeting was called to order by PTA President Kristin Zauel at 7:04.  
17 people were in attendance.

Principal’s Update							Julie Macrena
· Thank you for Veteran’s Day event.  A lot of people in attendance and in support of  veterans.
· Over 3,000 people in attendance of Thanksgiving Day lunches.
· 4th Grade musical next Tuesday and Wednesday.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]5 and 6th grade Spring musical, “Beauty and the Beast” .  Auditions December 12 and 13th.
· FLE lessons (4th, 5th 6th, grade) the week before Winter Break at the end of the day.
· December 16th the last day before Holiday Break.

Minutes Review
· Motions made to accept minutes and seconded.  The minutes were approved on a voice vote.

Business Matters								Kristin Zauel
· PTA Funding goals: technology (computers for 6th grade pod), professional development (two days in February and in March, teacher grants) and literacy rooms ($2500).
· Cultural Arts Events
· Thank you to all who helped with the Book Fair.  More books were purchased for teachers this year than last year.  If interested in purchasing a book for a teacher who did not have all of his/her purchased, please feel free to reach out to Robyn Chew at rchewaflutist@yahoo.com
· PTA bylaws to be redone every 4 years.  Bylaws to be reviewed and approved next meeting.  Information on PTA website.  Vote next month on changes.
· Smencils/Smens sales made over $1400 for PTA.
· Tentative Bingo date is February 13, 2017.
· December 2 is Doodlehoppers Sale.  Identify yourself as Sangster parent and 10% will be given to Sangster.
· Next PTA meeting is January 5th, 2018.

Treasure’s Report							Frances Schatz
· Checking account balance as of  November 30, 2016 is $22,164.85.
Committee Reports
· Spirit Wear-101 sweatshirts sold
· Continue to use amazon.smile, collect Box Tops and Giant Rewards
· Directories coming soon
· Hospitality is bringing continental breakfast to the staff meetings.  Contact Jami or Kristin to participate.  Cost can be reimbursed through PTA.
· Thank you to all our volunteers.  Jan 6th is Club pictures.  Volunteers needed to help line up students and keep order.
· Coding Club is growing.  Will be using cafeteria starting January.  Mine Craft coding starts in January.  Permission slips went home today.
The Meeting was adjourned at 7:43.
